

## NAMIBIAN PORTS AUTHORITY

**Enquiries:** K. Harry Our Reference: PA-EXTMEMO-Covid19-masks-15 v1

**Tel no:** +264 (64) 208 2201 Email: k.harry@namport.com.na

Elzevir@namport.com.na

## EXTERNAL MEMORANDUM

Date: 9 April 2020

To: All Port Users

Dear Esteemed Port Users

**Additional Mitigation SUBJECT:** measures Corona Virus (Covid-19) Pandemic

Further to previous memoranda on the measures taken by the Namibian Ports Authority try and prevent the spread of this disease within the ports, we hereby urge all port users to wear appropriate face masks, where possible, when entering the port and interacting with fellow port users and Namport employees.

Let's all remain consistent in practising, social distancing and, hand hygiene, as we all jointly fight to curb the spread of the COVID-19 virus.

Yours Sincerely,

**Kavin Harry** 

**Acting Chief Executive Officer** 

Port of Walvis Bay (Head Office): P.O. Box 361 Walvis Bay, Namibia

Port of Lüderitz: P.O. Box 836 Lüderitz, Namibia

Directors

Adv. G S Hinda (Chairperson) Ms. JJ Comalie Mr. M Hindjou Mr. J Kangandjera Ms. N Hamunyela

**Chief Executive Officer** Kavin Harry (Acting CEO) **Company Secretary** Ms. N Haikali











